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16 March 2021 

Dear Householder  
The MCC Pop Up Trial 3rd April 2021 

DOT Event no: 28456AP3 
ACU Permit: applied for 

Motor Sport UK permit: 120860 
 
 
I write to advise you that, subject to the release of outdoor sport from lockdown, the Motor 
Cycling Club Ltd will be holding ‘Experimental Pop-Up Trial on 3rd April 2021 and that our 
route will be passing on public roads through Sutcombe from 2pm to 4.30 pm. 
 
The event is a Classic Trial, starting north of Tiverton at 8am and finishing near Launceston 
at 5pm. The event is not a speed event but a test of skills in keeping to time, navigating a 
given route and completing a series of tests. All vehicles participating in the trial are road 
legal and are required to be effectively silenced. 
 
The event is run under permits from Motor Sport UK and the Auto Cycle Union. It is therefore 
a permitted event under the COVID19 regulations introduced by Government, which allow 
outdoor sport to recommence on 29th March. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information.  
 
With kindest regards 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Dave Middleditch 
 
Dave Middleditch 
Clerk of the Course, 
The MCC Pop-Up Trial 
07916 302 701 


